
From:  Dave Kwiatkowski 

To: Walsh, Marianne 

Date:  7/14/2005 2:39:50 PM 

Subject:  Question re: differential pay 

 

The City did not put military differential pay on the table.  MPA and Local 215 

had several proposals on the table relative to military leave, pay, and benefits. 

 The City did not agree to the proposals in the context of other monetary items 

the unions were seeking and the total package cost. 

 

>>> Marianne Walsh 7/14/2005 11:47:54 AM >>> 

     Hi, Dave: 

     I seem to recall that the City had put military differential pay on the table 

with the police and fire unions during your most recent labor contract negotiations, 

but that both unions brushed it off.  Am I correct?  I mentioned this to Ald. 

Murphy, and he requested that I verify this with you.  Thank you for your 

assistance.  

 


